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Register to attend February/March hearing – Late Registration 
 
 

Dear Sirs, 
 
I have today received an email from Bernice Sanders, Senior Project Manager, A66 Northern 
Trans-Pennine project,  National Highways, dated 17th February, inviting us to attend the 
hearings on 1-3rd March.  Attached was a copy of the Rule 13 and Rule 16 letter which 
advised how we should register, but which gave 14th February as the Deadline. 
 
This is therefore a late submission for which we apologise, but I ask that it is accepted as the 
invitation to attend came after the deadline for registration. 
 
We are now taking advice from a legal and planning consultant, Abbie North, who will assist 
us with deadlines and unfamiliar procedures in future.  
 
Please accept this letter as our request to register for attendance at the hearings on 1st – 3rd 
March. 
 
I have asked National Highways to let us know which day is relevant, but because I 
understand that the agenda is not published until 5 days before the hearings, I would like to 
register for all three days, although we will appear only on the relevant day(s).  
 
Registered names: 
 
Bill Lloyd 
Billy Welch 
Abbie North  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

Bill Lloyd 
Gypsy and Traveller Representative 

20/02/2023 




